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In reviewing the current locations of NJ vehicle charging stations, it appears most of the 
stations are located on the eastern and western borders of the state.  I am recommending new 
stations must be added to accommodate cross-state east/west routes.  For example, the 
intersection of Routes 70 and 539 in Manchester would be a perfect location for huge number 
NJ shore to Pennsylvania commuters that pass through this intersection.  This location is at 
the edge of residential areas before commuters enter large areas of pine barons.  This location 
could serve as the last area to “fill up” before the commute to Pennsylvania.   
 
Thank you for considering my proposal in this matter. 
 
 


